MARION CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT

Board of Directors

Wednesday, May 12, 2021, the Marion Central Appraisal District Board of
Directors met for a meeting. The following Board of Directors were present:
Jason Bonner, Bruce Bradley, Bob Sanders and Karen Jones as well as the
following: Ann Lummus, Chief Appraiser, Carolyn Sandefur and Jim McIntosh.
Absent: Kevin Godfrey.

Jason Bonner called the meeting to order at 12:07 pm and announced a
quorum. Mr. Sanders led the invocation and pledge.

Next on the agenda was Public Hearing of the 2022 Budget. Ms. Lummus
reviewed the proposed 2022 budget. No public was present.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:24pm.

Mr. Bonner then reopened with the regular meeting of the board of directors.
New member James “Jim” McIntosh was sworn in by Mr. Bonner.

Next on the agenda was the minutes from the April 215t board meeting. Mr.
Sanders made a motion to approve, seconded by Dr. Bradley, and approved by
alll.

Then Dr. Bradley made the motion to approve the 2022 budget, seconded by
Mr. Sanders, and approved by all.

Ms. Lummus gave the Chief Appraiser report. She reported that the district is
in middle of protest season, and all is going well. That we will be holding our

formal hearings the week of June 21st. And this fall we will be looking to hire

two new appraisers.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:36 pm.



